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Neve Hatavlin Ltd is informing all of its clients 
 
 
Neve hatavlin Ltd. is informing all of its clients, that due to a printing error 
information concerning sesame has been omitted in the following two products: 
 

1. 400 gr. Breadcrumbs with garlic, barcode: 7290004805203, - the product 
contains sesame despite being excluded from the ingredients list and the 
allergen information. 

2. 1 Kg gold breadcrumbs, barcode: 7290004805630, may contain sesame 
despite being omitted from the allergen information.   
 
Consumers who are sensitive to sesame are requested not to consume 
these products. 
 
The public is welcome to contact the company's customer service center 
by the number 098334355. 
 
The company is working to recall the products from the shelves. 
We are sorry for the incident, and Neve Hatavlin Ltd. will continue and 
work to ensure the quality of its products. 
 
Neve Hatavlin Ltd. wishes you a happy new year and a happy and spicy 
holiday 
 

 
 

 

 


